
REGISTRATION FOR  
SHREWSBURY TOWNSHIP - SPRING 

BULK PICK UP 
APRIL 11 & 12 

BULK PICK UP BEGINS MONDAY, APRIL 11, 2022 

ALL residents that will be requesting to participate in bulk pick up are REQUIRED to register for a bulk sticker, 
PRIOR to the start of the bulk pick up event. 
 
How it works: 

DPW BUILDING - REGISTRATION 

• You can acquire a sticker at the DPW building between the hours of 7:00 AM – 3:15 PM 

• Monday, April 4, 2022  

• Friday, APRIL 8, 2022 

TOWN HALL - REGISTRATION 

• You can acquire a sticker from the Town Hall between the hours of 9:00 AM – 5:00 PM 

• Monday, April 4, 2022 

• Tuesday, April 5, 2022 

• Wednesday, April 6, 2022 

• Thursday - April 7, 2022 

One sticker per pile and piles without a sticker will not be retrieved by DPW 

Residents MUST place their REGISTERED items AT THE CURB beginning on FRIDAY APRIL 8, 2022 after 6:00 PM. 

DO NOT place your items in other residents’ piles, they will not be retrieved 

• Items MUST be placed at the curb 

• Items cannot be retrieved from a resident’s yard 

• Items cannot be brought to the DPW yard and dropped off, unless scheduled with DPW and a 

registration ticket is present. 

• Items cannot be left near recycle bins, dumpsters or in parking spaces 

• Any large appliance as in refrigerators, washer, dryer, or similar items require their doors to be removed 

prior to leaving at the curb. 

BULK PICK UP ENDS TUESDAY, APRIL 12, 2022 AT 12:00 NOON  

 ANY ITEMS PLACED OUT AFTER 12:00 PM NOON WILL NOT BE PICKED UP. 

Items that will NOT BE ACCEPTED are hazardous materials (i.e., paint /paint cans, chemicals, bleach, propane 

tank, etc.).  If these items are left out or placed in a bag/box they will be excluded from pick up.  Also, 

hazardous materials cannot be dropped in the DPW yard. 

         Thank You, 
        Shrewsbury Township DPW 


